
DANCE UPDATE 

Due to the recent weather conditions, we are moving this event indoors - The 

dance will be held in the gymnasium. 

 

We will be hosting a Fall Dance on Friday, October 27th from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm here at WJH.  

Students are permitted to wear a Halloween costume – NO MASKS ALLOWED!!!!  

Tickets will go on sale during all lunch periods in the large cafeteria.  

The cost of the dance is $10.  Students will receive a ticket upon purchase.  

There will be a concession stand set up in the lobby for students to purchase snacks and drinks.  

We will be sending a message with regards to drop off and pick up procedures at a later date. 

 

Thank you. 

 


